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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Greetings from Cheon Shim Won in Las Vegas! 

 
As I write this letter, we just returned back from 
having dinner in a Korean restaurant after 
completing the 2nd day of the 3 days CIG 
Rebirth workshop initiated by our Continental 
Director and National president Rev. Demian 
Dunkley. It was quite revealing and truly high 
spirited workshop. Rev. Dunkley shared a lot of 
his experience with our True Mother and his 
personal reflections on each of those encounter. 
We also had chanyang sessions and had the 
opportunity to listen to testimonies from Korea. 
And a chance to pray at the Cheon Shim Won. 
My wish is that each of you can also have the 
opportunity to attend the same workshop. 
 
Here is the link to a few photos I took here in 
Las Vegas 
photos.app.goo,gl/okqx6W3m7EUCWjSV6 
 
CIG Rebirth Workshop 6.29-30.2023 
 
Forgive me that I cannot share much this time. I 
think one top priority that I would like done 
soon is the establishment of Cheon Shim Won - 
the special place of prayer where we can deeply 
connect with our Heavenly Parent and the 
Heavenly Spiritual world. 

 
It is 1st Saturday of the month and I would like to encourage you to join the Holy Ground prayer. Also, 
this Sunday our GPA graduates will be sharing their testimonies. Please support them with your 
attendance. 
 
May Heavenly Parent and True Parents love, healing and comfort be with you all. 
 
With love and prayer, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 
 
Heavenly Parent's Holy Community in Seattle 
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 
 
 
 

 
Demian Dunkley teaching at the 3-Day CIG 

Rebirth workshop 
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